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1.1 

1.1.1 

1. APPLICATION OF TARIFF 

APPLICATION 

General 

Effective July 31, 2001 all references herein to AT&T FCC 
Tariffs, insofar as the service offering set forth in the AT&T 
FCC tariffs have been or become detariffed, shall be construed to 
be references to the AT&T Business Services Guide located at 
http://www.att.com/serviceguide/business. 

This tariff contains regulations, rates and charges applicable to 
the provision of intrastate Access Services provided to Customers 
by AT&T Enterprises, LLC hereinafter referred to as the Company. 

This tariff also contains regulations, rates and charges 
applicable to the provision of certain Network Interconnection 
Services, as set forth in Section 10, provided by the Company to 
any Carrier within the State of South Dakota {i) with which the 
Company has entered into an Interconnection Agreement that 
addresses, among other matters, mutual compensation for the 
exchange of Local Traffic, or {ii) that orders such services in 
anticipation of entering into an Interconnection Agreement with 
the Company. To the extent that the terms of this tariff are 
inconsistent with the terms of any Interconnection Agreement 
between the Company and any Carrier, the terms of such 
Interconnection Agreement shall govern {except as otherwise 
provided in such Interconnection Agreement). 

The provision of such services by the Company as set forth in 
this tariff does not constitute a joint undertaking with the 
Customer for the furnishing of any service. 

Unless the service description expressly provides otherwise, the 
services in this tariff are only available to Carriers. 

The locations served by the Company and the services available 
are as set forth in Section 16.3. 




